February 2011

Dear Praying Friends

rist. It is already well into the new year, and we have had
ast letter, we asked you to pray for a man named Jovencio
'the island to go back home to the Philippines and praise
the Lord, he is now on his Way eu@n' Please keep his family in prayer as he seeks to be a witness to them.
He has stayed in touch with me through e-mall and is attending a good church. There is a possibility that he
may return to Po ialong with his family and it would be wonderful if God would allow that.

One of the projects I was working on w preading coral in the driveway and parking area here at the station.
It is now almost finished. With all the rain we get here it makes things really slow sometimes. It should only
take a little more work to cOmplete it now.

I have been involved in helplng to set up a Bible Institute here on the island. Several of the churches here are
cooperating together to. do this. Thls mcmth the Instltute will begin holding classes and our worker here at the
station will be attendmg Nucker:"" a very good man and is mature in the Lord. He has a thirst for more Bible
knowledge so - b him with ﬂae finances necessary to go. He is from a neighboring island,
and | am prayit back to his island and start a church. Several men from the different
churches ha’ve;;,g we are all exelted about what God is doing.

I have the opportmnty to pﬁeach once a momth 111’ the English service at Calvary Baptist Church, and God is
using this to grow me n H1§ Word PleaSe pray that God will use me. Our Bible Study on Wednesday evening
is also a blessmg to me

Please pray for these requests:
1) Bible Institute students

2) Funds for our return airfare
3) Health and Safety

4) VOAF Radio

In His Service,

Jack & Melinda



